
 

Helpful tips for purchasing uniform 

during the summer holidays 

• The first few weeks of the summer holidays are 

generally quieter in our shops and online. 

 

• If you are visiting our shops during the last 

two weeks of the summer holidays please 

expect to queue outside of the shop and 

allow more time for your visit. 

 

• Our shops will still need to close at the 

advertised closing times and we may have to cut 

the queue short to ensure we can serve the 

customers we already have in the shop.  This 

also gives us the opportunity to replenish stock 

and prepare the shop for the following day. 

 

• If ordering online, please place your order 

by our advertised ‘last order date’ to 

ensure your garments arrive in time for 

‘back to school’, we still dispatch orders 

placed after this date and will do our 

upmost to get them to you in time.  

 

• If ordering online remember to take advantage 

of our free online delivery code SUMMER2024 

running from 20th July – 27th July 

Visit us at www.skoolkit.co.uk 


